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Cadets' bottle drive returns this Saturday

	If you have liquor bottles piling up in the garage or ready to go out in the blue box, why not put them to good us? 

The Queen's York Rangers Army Cadets are asking you to donate your bottles and cans that have accumulated since their last

post-Christmas bottle collection to support their trip to France in 2017 for the 100th anniversary of Canada's Battle at Vimy Ridge.

Bottles and cans can be dropped off Saturday, April 23, from 12 noon to 6 p.m. at the John Graves Simcoe Armoury (215 Industrial

Parkway South). 

Pickups can also be arranged by calling 905-726-8600.

For more about the trip, or to make a direct donation to the cause, visit www.vimybound.ca.
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